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13th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Thank you for your support in getting the children settled back into school 

this year.  They have made a great start and I have thoroughly enjoyed 

working with them this half term. 

There are just a few things that I would like to let you know about the 

coming weeks: 

 

PE Days 

PE lessons are currently on Friday.  If children have pierced ears they need 

to either bring in some tape to cover them with or, ideally, take the earrings 

out for PE.  It would be ideal for children to have both an indoor and an 

outdoor PE kit on those days as we will try to get outside whenever the 

weather allows. 

 

Homework 

Homework is given out on a Friday.  Please return on the following Friday.  I 

understand that this is slightly different to the PowerPoint which was sent 

out previously.  By looking at the homework together on a Friday it removes 

the need for it to be quarantined and enables me to give the children instant 

feedback.  The children will also be given a spelling booklet which shows 

what they will be practicing in class each week this year.  This copy is for 

them to keep at home in order to practice the spellings further. 

 

Playtime 

Please could children have a change of shoes for play time.  We are still 

getting out as much as possible at playtimes but the weather does mean that 

it can be muddy on the playground and the field.  Children can wear their 

outdoor PE shoes for playtime and school shoes in class or, if you would 

prefer, their school shoes outside and plain black pumps indoors. 
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If anything crops up that you are unsure about please let me know via the 

school office and I will do all I can to help. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

A Stroyd  


